
From: john phelan  

Sent: 06 November 2017 21:42 
To: National Planning Framework 

Subject: Kilkenny /Waterford boundary extension. 

 

To whom it concerns.We wish to lodge our concerns regarding the administrative area for the 

proposed area .We wish to object in the strongest terms to this change.If the area is given 

over to Waterford for example it will give total control to Waterford over the finances of 

Kilkenny which would be disasterous for the future development of Kilkenny.You only have 

to look at what Waterford city council has done to the city centre to see the level of 

competence?? that is there. 

We are totally against this development . 

Yours sincerely, 

John and Anna Phelan 

 


